THE PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER ENTERPRING

Happy February TOPA Families!

We are in the 3rd quarter of school and our scholars continue to grow and learn every day.

Enrollment Packets are due this Thursday, 2-4-16!

Everyone who wishes to attend next year must have a packet turned into the front office.

Need another packet?

Just contact the office or your scholar's teacher.



Casa Grande Campus

950 N. Peart Road Casa Grande, AZ 85122 520.381.2360

Principal:

Mrs. Patty Messer pmesser@topamail.com

Office Manager:

Mona Lisa Speers mlspeers@topamail.com

Attendance:

520.381.2360 or mlspeers@topamail.com









SAVE THE DATE: FEBRUARY

2016

HOLIDAYS:

14: Valentine's Day

15: President's Day NO SCHOOL

KUDOS:

4: Enrollment Packets are due

17: 6th – 8th Middle School Meeting

18: Read Across America Shirt Orders Due

S	М	Т	W	Т	F	s
1	2	3	4	5	6	7
8	9	10	11	12	13	14
15	16	17	18	19	20	21
22	23	24	25	26	27	28

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Art Auction

Each class is working on a large scale art project. We encourage you to reach out to your scholar's teacher to help with the project or donate supplies. All items will be ready for preview during February KUDOS.

The items will go to silent auction during the Spring Fling, March 11th. All proceeds benefit the art program at Grande Innovation Academy.



Middle School Meeting

<u>Parent of 6th-8th graders</u> are encouraged to attend the Middle School Meeting **February 17th at 5:00 p.m**. Class electives will be chosen that night. We'll also discuss sports for next year.

Innovative Parents Council

Innovative Parents Council's first meeting is March 7th at 5:30 p.m. This is an opportunity to get involved and help us further our mission in the community. This first meeting will focus on the big picture for Grande Innovation Academy's first school year 2016-17.

Read Across America Day!

Order your **Read Across America Day** shirt to be worn on March 2nd! Order forms in the front office. Cash or checks accepted.

